
 

 

 

 

Update: Mpumalanga Department of Health 
 

Pay progression update 

The PSA has requested the employer to pay the delayed pay progression by the end of October 2024. 

The payment, which was originally due in July, has now been confirmed by the employer. The employer 

has assured the PSA that pay progression for all qualifying employees on salary levels 2 to 12, whether 

covered by the OSD or not, has been processed. Employees can expect the payment to reflect in their 

bank accounts by not later than Thursday, 10 October 2024. 

 

For assistance or enquiries about joining the PSA, please contact Sylvia Watkins: 

Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941, Thandiwe Mziyako: Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 

8512 or the PSA Provincial Office in Nelspruit: (013) 741 7500. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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